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Credentials, corresponding documents and notifications of delegations  

Rule 3 

1. The credentials of representatives of States, the corresponding documents of 
the organizations mentioned in rule 60 as well as appropriate notifications, 
containing the naines and titles of the members of each delegation referred to in 
rule 1 authorizing them to participate in the Conference shall be submitted early 
to the Executive Secretary of the Conference, and if possible not later than 
24 hours after the opening of the Conference. Any subsequent change in the 
composition of delegations shall also be submitted to the Executive Secretary. 

2. The credentials of representatives of States shall be issued by the head of 
State or Government or by the minister for foreign affairs. 

3. The corresponding documents of organizations referred to in rule 60 shall be 
submitted to the Executive Secretary of the Conference together with a statement on 
behalf of the organization confirming that such document is issued in accordance 
with the internal rules and practices of the organization concerned. 

Credentials Committee  

Rule 4 

A Credentials Committee shall be appointed at the beginning of the 
Conference. It shall consist of nine members from among the representatives of 
participating States who shall be appointed by the Conference on the proposal of 
the President. It shall examine the credentials of representatives of States and 
report to the Conference without delay. The Credentials Committee shall also 
verify the corresponding documents submitted by representatives of the 
organizations referred to in rule 60 in accordance with rule 3 and report to the 
Conference on those documents. 

Provisional participation in the Conference  

Rule 5 

Pending a decision of the Conference on their credentials, representatives of 
States stiall be entitled to participate provisionally in the Conference. 
Representatives of the organizations referred to in rule 60 shall likewise be 
entitled to participate provisionally in the Conference pending its decision on 
whether the documents submitted by them are in conformity with the requirements 
provided in rule 3. 
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